Dear Families and Friends,

Greetings from Ireland, where Frank, Wes, Chris and I have enjoyed a lovely ten days. We and everybody at VOICES hope this letter finds all of you enjoying the end of summer with your friends and families. Also, we hope you all will join us for the VOICES September Information Forum and Commemorative Luncheon to observe the fourth anniversary. On Monday, we sent an email with a detailed schedule of events for the September 10th Information Forum. Please click here to view a copy, which includes descriptions of the information panels VOICES is offering. 
As a reminder, online registration for the Information Forum is available by clicking here. Registration for the September 11th Commemorative Luncheon is not available online, so please call our office at (203) 966-3911 to reserve your space.

This E-Newsletter features descriptions of the various alternative therapies offered by The World Trade Center Healing Service, including Reiki…. We will continue to provide more information on support organizations and the services and resources they provide to the families and survivors of 9/11 in future E-Newsletters. As always, we enjoy hearing your comments and please don’t hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance as the anniversary approaches.
Warm Regards,

MF
 
